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   2018  Dates to Remember 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Parent 
Music 
Sport  
Student Parliament 

         Junior Choir 
Please practice the words for Music Night 
 
WILD ONES 
 
Who are the wild ones? 
Where do they come from? 
Maybe your great, great Grandmother was one 
 
  
Wild ones are wise and strong they say 
There's a wild one 
in everyone here today 
Ooooa Oooooa 

Term 3  
10/9 Assembly- Echidnas 
10/9 Kindergarten 2019 Information Night 5:30-6:30 
11/9 Music Night 
17/9 Assembly- Numbats 
19/9 P&C 7pm Staffroom 
21/9 Big Night Out 
20/9 Sean Murphy- Comedian K-6 Incursion 
24/9 Assembly 24/9 
28/9 Last Day Term 3 
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Music Night - Tuesday 11th September Music Night will be held on Tuesday, 11 September 2018. Please note the 
following warm-up times and rooms on the night. 

 
 
  

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

  

Hi All,  
  
Update to this coming Spring Holiday Club is still finalizing & it will 
be Up soon! As the number of our children rises please note to call 
1300 105 343 to book your children in or go to 
www.campaustralia.com.au at NO point will we now be accepting 
afternoon walk in as we can only take our license attendance. If 
you’ve made an arrangement for your children to be picked up by 
someone that’s not in your children contact lists you need to provide 
a permission note regarding about releasing your child or you can 
contact us here direct to our number 0405 413 528.  

                                      Thanks, Birchgrove Team!  
 
 
 

 
NSW Bands Festival 
Huge congratulations to our Concert Band who 
performed at the NSW Bands Festival on Sunday.  
They performed beautifully 3 pieces; Take on Me, 
Flying and How To Train Your Dragon. Very proud 
of them all.  
 
Thank you to Laura and Mike who have filled in for 
Rod while he has been unwell and to Kate and Paul 
for rallying the troops and being super organised. 
 
St John's Fete 
Another congratulations and thank you to both the 
Beginner and Consort Recorders who performed at 
the St John's fete a couple of weeks ago. By all 
accounts you sounded beautiful in that church at a 
wonderful community event. 

 
 

 

The dress code is black trousers (no skirts please), 
black shoes and socks (no training shoes please) 
and the Birchgrove Music T-Shirt (which is available 
for purchase from the uniform shop). We will also 
have a few spare shirts to borrow on the night. NB: 
Kindy Kodaly students may wear school uniform 
and do NOT require a music T-shirt. Look out for 
further information on the event from your child’s 
Ensemble Parent Coordinator. 
 
To all families – we would be grateful if you could 
bring cakes (preferably cake servings as opposed to 
a whole cake), cupcakes or other baked goods to 
sell during the interval and after the performance (if 
there’s any left). 
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